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January 2025 Government Funding Applications 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That if the application for the Short-Term Rental Enforcement Fund is approved, 

City Council authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to execute the Agreement under the 
Corporate Seal; and 

2. That if required, the Senior Financial Business Partner be granted delegated 
authority to sign and submit progress reports and financial claims related to the 
program. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on February 5, 2025, 
considered a report of the Corporate Financial Services Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
February 5, 2025 report of the Corporate Financial Services Division. 


